DOLGEVILLE PLANNING BOARD
April 12, 2022

MEMBERS: Chairperson: Paul Puznowski
Donna Del.ucco
Marilyn Williams
Jenny Armstrong
Christine Reynolds

RECORDING SECRETARY: Jenny Armstrong

ATTENDEES: Paul Puznowski, Donna DeLucco, Jenny Armstrong, Marilyn
Williams, Chris Reynolds, Lutz Scherneck

The meeting was called to order at 5:59 PM by Paul Puznowski followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance.

All members of the Planning Board must complete four hours of training yearly. The year
runs from April 1 to March 31. Marilyn will be attending training in Fulton County in May.
Chris, Donna, and Jenny will use online training. All members must also complete the New
York State sexual harassment training once a year.

Mr. Scherneck attended the meeting because he was interested in seeing what the Planning
Board does.

Chris provided an update on the Master Plan. The Plan is on hold due to the following
circumstances: 2019 Flood, Covid shutdown, 2020 census data not updated. Included in the
Master Plan will be a way to improve the sidewalks. DPW will remove the old sidewalk and
then it is up to the homeowner to replace it with new concrete. Since a small load of concrete
is very expensive, a plan for several homeowners to work together and share the cost of a full

load was suggested.

BOA grant: The Village has already received a $100,000 grant to do a study of potential
Brownfield areas which includes all of Main Street out to East Canada Creek. Information

from the study will be used to apply for additional grants. The Dolgeville BOA website
explains the timeline, what comes next, and the objectives of BOA, among other things. This

will be included in the Master Plan.

Paul advised that the State will not pave Main Street until the sewer system is updated. The
infrastructure needs to be completed, then the State will pave. A grant (Bond with a 30 year
no interest loan) to repair the sewer system is being explored.

Donna DeLucco motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:13 PM. Seconded by Marilyn
Williams. Ayes all.
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